
What Color is Love? “One Blood” Unity March 
Children sought for “One Blood Unity Choir”

Join Councilwoman Tara Wicker and Councilman Trae Welch for the What Color is Love: “One Blood” 
Unity March. The March will be held on Saturday, October 27, 2018, from 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. and will
begin at the steps of City Hall and end at the State Capitol.  Free “One Blood” bracelets and T-shirts will 
be distributed at the March. 

A children's "One Blood Unity Choir" is being formed for the event for children ages 5-18. Rehearsals will 
take place on Thursday evening from 8:00 pm to 9:00 pm and Friday evening from 5:00 - 6:30 pm at 1564
Nicholson Dr. at Lighthouse Christian Fellowship Church. Please call (225) 317-1849 for if you have a 
child that would like to participate.

“It’s not enough to just talk about unity; we must believe in it; but more than that, we must work at it, each 
and every day,” said Councilwoman Wicker.

Councilman Trae Welch said, “It’s time we move past seeing each other only through the color of our skin
and strive for a deeper understanding of each other’s hearts, minds and spirits.”

Please pre-register for the March at brla.gov/oneblood.

For more information, contact Councilwoman Tara Wicker at (225) 389-8720 or (225) 317-1849 or 
email twicker@brla.gov or jcorbin@brla.gov.
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